
Project Appraisals 
Grey Water Recycling Mill Road Depot 
� TA presented project appraisal for the purchase of a grey water recycling pump at 

Mill Rd Depot. 
� Since writing the report have been advised that planning permission is required. 
� Comments received from Procurement by e-mail: 

- Invitation to tender between two companies identified on a spec that does not 
favour either solution. 

- Need to remove reference to Wesley Group providing a better system. 
� The Group thought recycling of grey water a good idea and suggested there 

could be other areas in the Council that could benefit. 
- The idea was the result of an audit by Anglian Water. Suggested an audit be 

invited at other sites. 
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